
Emergency procedures for parents worried 
about the health and safety of their 
children, due to snow, ice of flooding. 

The school will remain open until 3.00 pm as usual. 
Mrs Vallance will be last to leave!!! 
 
However if you have any concerns about the health 
and safety of your children, due to snow, ice of 
flooding, particularly if they come on school buses, 
you should collect them from school – as soon as 
you can or after 1.00 pm. 
 
When you collect your child, please ensure you have 
notified Vicki or Joan in the main office or staff at the 
entrance holding class lists. 
 
If you take other children home with you to help the 
school, please ensure you notify us and take the 
parents’ phone number to remain in contact with 
them. 
 
Decisions about school closures are made by 
Renfrewshire Council. When deemed appropriate, 
the press dept. will contact Radio Clyde about 
closure should weather conditions remain difficult or 
deteriorate. 
 
Always check the website 
 
Thank you for all your help and consideration. 


